
 

 

 
July 24, 2020 

 
Hello families, 
  
I know with so many changes and so much information coming your way, it can be difficult to keep 
track of all of these important details leading into the first days of school. Each of you needs to know 
what to expect and how best to prepare to help your child be successful. In addition to our the 
weekly Athenian Echo and the emails coming from Great Hearts and our school, we have put together 
a list of frequently asked questions that we believe will assist you as you prepare for the first day. 
Please see the link below for our updated list of FAQs. We will continue to modify this list as more 
questions arise or as new information comes to light. 
  
https://archwaytriviumeast.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/13/2020/07/ACTE-Safe-
Return-FAQ.pdf 
 
We hope this resource aids you as we work together to prepare for the first day of school on August 
6th. Thank you for your continued partnership as we work to give your children the most meaningful 
and most enriching educational experience we possibly can. As always, if you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out to me at sphilabaum@archwaytriviumeast.org. 
  
With Devotion, 
  
Stephen Philabaum | Headmaster 
Archway Classical Academy | Trivium East  | 14130 W. McDowell Rd., Ste. 222 | Goodyear, AZ 85395 
P: (623) 866-4718 | E: sphilabaum@archwaytriviumeast.org | W: www.archwaytriviumeast.org 
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